
WAINWRIGHT HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER
JU

N
E 

20
25

WHAT’S HAPPENING?

3           Semester 2 Starts
3           Pancake Breakfast
3           Staff Meeting
4           BTJHAA South Curling Playdowns
6           Hot Lunch - Pizza
11         Hot Lunch - Chicken Fingers
13         No School - Teacher Convention
14         No School - Teacher Convention
17          No School - Family Day
18         Hot Lunch - Pasta
20        Hot Lunch - Thai Chicken Salad
25         Hot Lunch - Wings & Potato Wedges
27         Hot Lunch - Chicken

June

Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day

Wow—it's hard to believe this is the final newsletter of the 2024–
2025 school year! On Thursday, we came together as a whole school
community to enjoy the annual Staff vs. Grads Ballarama. Students
had a great time with burgers and freezies, while the staff and grads
took to the field for a fun and spirited baseball game. While the
grads took home a 9–4 win, the staff came out on top in the post-
game water fight! A big thank you to the parents and the Grade 6
class from Wainwright Elementary who joined us for the festivities.

As we begin June, we turn our focus to celebrating the Class of
2025. On Tuesday, June 3, we hosted our grad banquet in the gym
for graduates, their families, and school staff. Then, on Saturday,
June 7, the official graduation ceremony will take place at 2:30 p.m.
at the Peace Memorial Multiplex. We are excited to mark this
important milestone with our grads and their loved ones.

Track and Field season is also wrapping up this month. Good luck to
our junior high athletes competing in the BTJHAA Finals here at
WHS on Tuesday, June 3, and to our senior high athletes heading to
Provincials in Grande Prairie on Friday, June 6! We’re proud of your
hard work and determination and know you’ll represent WHS with
pride.

As we close out the year, it’s a natural time to pause and reflect.
This year has been filled with growth, learning, and so many
moments to be proud of. Our staff continues to go above and
beyond to support students both in and out of the classroom,
always striving to create engaging and meaningful learning
experiences. Our students have risen to the challenges of the year,
finding success in academics, athletics, the arts, leadership, and
service. We’ve also seen increased involvement from parents and
community members—your support makes a world of difference,
and we’re so grateful to partner with you in the education of our
students.

Thank you for your continued support, encouragement, and
collaboration throughout the school year. Wishing everyone a
relaxing, safe, and joyful summer!

- Mrs. Cook and Mr. Martin

https://www.btps.ca/parents/registration#referrer=https%3A%2F%2Fwhs.btps.ca%2F
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTuy5NfjIT88Xnh2-A5Hh8ak2Rq86zuex2_3ijKVw9Lunv2Xam2C3eTXnvevuTFVzr-s4klHiG1CUKS/pub
https://whs.btps.ca/home/news/post/senior-high-exam-schedule
https://whs.btps.ca/home/news/post/senior-high-exam-schedule
https://whs.btps.ca/home/news/post/senior-high-exam-schedule
https://www.btps.ca/download/477931
https://www.btps.ca/download/477931
https://www.btps.ca/download/477931
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Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day

Cof
fee Break

Music Spring Concert

If you missed the band concert on May 27 , you missed out!! What an incredible evening of great music! Our
Grade 8/9 and Senior bands played all kinds of music together from drumline to concert and even jazz. 
It was an incredible evening and we are soo proud of them and a huge “Thank You” to Mrs. Gingrich for all her
hard work and support of the kids! You can tell they just love it and carrying on your passion for music. 

Life is Better With Music!

Here are just a few pictures from

the month of May! Ballarama, a trip

to NAIT, walks in the park, Grade 6

camp and tea at the Lodge.  Our

staff is amazing at having a variety

of events for our students! 

https://www.instagram.com/wainwright_high/
https://www.facebook.com/Wainwright-High-School-158302267660560/

